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Remarks by Mr. Vladimir Voronkov, 

Under-Secretary-General of the United Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism 

 

EDIN Project End Event 

 

“Leveraging Interfaith Dialogue for the Prevention of Hate Speech and Violent Extremism”  

18 February 2022, 10 a.m., Westin Hotel, New York 

 

 

Excellencies,  

Ladies and Gentlemen,  

Dear Friends, 

 

It is my pleasure to welcome 
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Moving forward, we need to reshape responses to all forms of hate and violence and boost 


